Special Meeting of Provincial Network Leaders of FNN in Prey Veng

PREY VENG: On May 16, 2011, Mr. Chhay Savon, FNN
provincial leader of Prey Veng Province and his colleaugues g
organized a special meeting in Baphnom district, Prey Veng
province to reflect and update activities within the province
and to clean up the remain issues. In total, 14 participants
including three women, were in attendance representing three
provincial leaders, nine leaders from six districts, FNN’s
President and FNN’s project officer. The objectives of the
meeting were to share the update development of FNN in Prey
Veng province and to seek an effective ways to collect
membership fee.

During the meeting, the membership fee for 2011 was
dicussed and the three districts (including Svay Antor, Sithor Kandal and Baphnom) network
structure was proposed to be created.

As a result of participation in the meeting, participnts had gained more knowledge and
understanding about development of FNN and they committed to strengthen the solidarity
amongst their members to develop their respective provincial network.



